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     After graduating from FIRST Team 339 Kilroy in 2015, Matthew attended 

Virginia Tech for a degree in Mechanical Engineering. While at Virginia Tech, 

Matthew worked several FIRST district events as a robot inspector and joined the 

Hybrid Electrical Vehicle Team, eventually becoming the System Safety Manager. 

After graduating from Virginia Tech in 2019, Matthew was hired by the US Navy 

as a Systems Safety Engineer after interning there for several summers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


